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Vaucluse Over the Moon 

Come and share with the children of 
Vaucluse for a wonderful evening of 
music and dance in the school 
playground. 

Relax on your favourite rug with your 
picnic tea and be entertained by our 
talented students while you catch up 
with your friends. 

Please arrive at the little school lawn at 
5pm.  

The new chooks will arrive soon after 
5pm to be escorted to their new 5 star 
accommodation – the Grand Designs Luxury 
Chook Shed in our famous vegie garden.  
Very exciting! 

The music will begin at about 5:30pm and the 
evening should conclude at about 7:00pm.  

The P&C will have a stall where Christmas 
cards made by KW students will be on sale. 
Also on sale will be Christmas cookies created 
by the children of 3A under the guidance of 
our kitchen specialist Ilana.  

For those of you who are unable to organise 
a picnic hamper – on sale will be a sausage 
sizzle courtesy of Deb and Jonathon Krimotat. 
We would like to thank Revitalise Painting 
and Bakers Delight for donating this food. 

Gianni will have the canteen open to sell 
drinks, coffee/tea. 

We may even get a special visitor!!!!! 

(Please note: No alcohol – this is a school   
  event where children are present)  

  

 

Coming Events in Term 4 

Wed 30 Nov 
Vaucluse Over the Moon  
5pm to 7pm  

Thu 1 Dec Sun Awareness Day 

Sat 3 Dec 
HMAS Watson  
Carols by the Bay from 4pm 

Thu 8 Dec 
Parent Helpers Breakfast 
8:30am 

Thu 8 Dec 
Combined Choir Evening at 
Rose Bay Secondary College 

Mon 12 Dec Presentation Day 12:30pm  

Wed 14 Dec Y6 Farewell 

Thu 15 Dec Kindy Graduation at 9:30am 

Fri 16 Dec 
Last day of 2011 
for the children 

Mon 30 Jan  
First day of 2012 for the 
children in Years 1-6  



 

 

 

Carols by the Bay 

The children from Vaucluse have been invited 
to bring their families to HMAS Watson on 
Saturday evening for a free concert. Our 
choir (i.e. all children from Year 3 to Year 6) 
will sing at about 4:30pm as part of the 
program.  
We hope to see as many of you there as 
possible. Gates open from 4pm. 

Please see attached information sheet that 
has been sent through from HMAS Watson.  

Sun Awareness Day 
 
This Thursday 1 December will 
be a Mufti Day for skin cancer 
research. Each child is requested to wear 
clothing aimed at damage protection.  
Please bring in a gold coin donation that we 
will send on to the Cancer Council. 
Miriam Weiss and SRC 

 
Our Last Monday Mini Market   

5 December  KW  

For more information  
contact Lida: lida@live.com.au 

Parent Helpers and 

Scripture Teachers, 
 

In appreciation of your help and 
support throughout the year, 
the staff invite you to a 
breakfast on Thursday, 8th 
December at 8:30am.  Please 
meet outside the staffroom. 
 

Please note that we are only 
able to cater for the adults, 
children will be supervised 
in the playground. 

 
 
Rose Bay Secondary School 
combined Choir Concert 

On Thursday 8 December, our Vaucluse 
Public School choir (Years 3-6) will be joining 
other local schools for a combined choirs 
concert at Rose Bay Secondary College.   

Choir teachers from the high school have 
been training our students over several 
sessions and our students will perform a 
selection of new songs. 

 The dress for the concert is full school 
uniform. 

Parents are invited to attend the concert 
which begins at 6.30pm and is expected to 
conclude at 8.00pm.  Entry is by gold coin 
donation.  Children will need to be picked up 
at 8.00pm. 
 
All information will be confirmed in the 
newsletter next week 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Assembly Awards 

KB Adia & Sophie M 

KW Adam & Olivia F 

1/2O Benjamin & Sam V 

1/2H Thomas & Alex B 

3A Hannah J & Pharani 

4/5A Eden R & Laila 

5/6S Soda & Tristan 

PN/PR/PS    Ilia & Jack B 

Languages 
Adam V, Claudia, Cooper 
Alexander M, Leah, Olyvea A, 
Harry B & Hannah J 

Principal Peony (KB), Tyra (KW), 
Audrey (1/2H), Gilda (1/2H), 

Noah (1/2O), Charlie (1/2O), 
Alec (1/2O), Alexander (PN), 
Henry (3A), Carlos (4/5A), 
Steven (4/5A), Oliver (5/6S), 
Lockie (5/6S) 

mailto:lida@live.com.au


 

 

Toys ‘n’ Tucker  

Each year thousands of 
families struggle to make 
ends meet at Christmas. 
Luxuries like Christmas lunch 
and children’s gifts are simply 
out of reach. Anglicare works 
to ensure that these families 
do not go without at 
Christmas. However, they 
cannot achieve this without 
the generous support of other 
community. 
 
Look out for our Giving Tree 
right outside the office. We 
are collecting NEW gifts for 
children and teens and NON-PERISHABLE food for 
festive meals. If you wish you can wrap your donations 
in clear see-through cellophane. 

 

RAFFLE TICKETS REMINDER 

If you won't have a chance to sell your raffle tickets, 
please return UNSOLD books by Wed., Nov. 30, so we 
can try and flog them elsewhere. 
If you DO intend to sell them, you have a bit more 
time to get them back in. 
And who could pass up this prize list? 
 

 5 nights in a Port Douglas house thanks to the 
Glass Family. portdouglashouse.com.au. Value 
$2,000  

 Dinner at Catalina. Value $200 

 Dinner at Billy Kwong, Value $280 

 Dinner at Sean's Panaroma. Value $200 

 A family pass to WILDLIFE Sydney and Sydney 
Aquarium. Value $160 

 3 personal training sessions with iFit Bondi. Value 
$240 

 A Lifestyle pack to the value of $250, donated by 
the Lifestyle Channel 

 A voucher to attend a Blue Bowl cooking class. 
Value $160 

 Game Fishing day for 4, thanks to Glenn Wright 

 Massage to the value of $100 at Bodypractic 
Health Care 

 Dinner at Glimpse Bar + Kitchen. Value $100 

The draw will take place on Monday, 12th December, 
2011, at presentation day. 
All proceeds go to the Stephanie Alexander Kitchen 
Garden Project at Vaucluse PS 

 
 

There’s something about Wendy! 

 

Thank goodness Mr Nethery was at the 
school bright and early today to take matters 
into hand, as Ms Wendy pillages the stock of 
Kleenex hand towels once again! 

VOOSC NEWS 
TERM FEES  
Thank you to all of the families who have 
responded to fees “Due in Full”’.  
 For those families who are still outstanding and 
have not communicated difficulties to centre 
management, 
(pre -arranged payment schedules excluded ) 
Your children’s positions are now at risk of 
cancellation until all monies are recovered. 
Please be aware that a late fine applies to 
payments not received in full by the requested 
28/11/11.  
VACATION CARE BOOKINGS 
Last day for vacation care bookings will be 
09/12/11.  Full payment at the time of booking 
is required. 
VOOSC STARS 
VOOSC STARS FOR W8 are  Jemma C , Dylan C, 
Daniel P , and Xavier M, Rebecca F,  thank you 
for being such happy  people, showing kindness 
to others  and  for always making the most of you 
time at VOOSC. 
 Kind Regards 
VOOSC TEAM 
Vaucluse Out Of School Centre 
T/F: 9337 3031 
Voosc@people.net.au  
 
 

https://webmail.det.nsw.edu.au/owa/redir.aspx?C=ac28b3716b274f35bc7953f27af7c6c6&URL=http%3a%2f%2fportdouglashouse.com.au%2f


 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 


